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On December 7, 2011 pursuant to Section 6.2 of the Town Charter, the Town Council of the Town of 

Cutler Bay appointed a Charter Revision Commission to draft such amendments to the Town Charter as it 

deemed appropriate and to submit such proposed amendments to the Town Council.  Council Member 

Peggy Bell (Non-voting Member), Barbara Condon (Chairperson), Ed Wolmers, Terry Long (Vice Chair), 

Ed Wolmers, Dennis Peterson and Timothy Meerbott served as the members of the Charter Revision 

Commission.  Town Clerk Esther Coulson and Town Attorneys Mitchell Bierman and Chad Friedman, 

and Town Manager Steven Alexander provided staff support to the Charter Revision Commission.  The 

Charter Revision Commission delivered its recommendations for amendments to the Town Charter to the 

Mayor and Town Council of the Town of Cutler Bay on May 24, 2012.  Thirteen of the fourteen proposed 

charter amendments were adopted by the electors of the Town of Cutler Bay on November 6, 2012. 

 


